
 

    
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

       
   

  
  

 
    

    
  

    
 

 
       

    
     

 
 

     
  

  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for the City of Proctor, Minnesota. Founded in 1894, 
it has a long history of serving its residents with dedication and professionalism. Over the years, the city 
of Proctor has developed a strong reputation for providing a wide range of essential services, ensuring 
that the needs of its community are met with efficiency and care. 

It offers a variety of services to enhance the quality of life for its citizens, including public safety, utility 
services, and recreational programs. Its commitment to fostering a safe and welcoming environment is 
evident in its dedicated public safety team, while its utility services ensure reliable and sustainable 
resources for all. Its recreational opportunities also contribute to the well-being and active lifestyles of 
its residents. 

The team is comprised of skilled professionals who work tirelessly to maintain and improve the 
community. Their focus on service excellence, combined with a deep understanding of the community’s 
needs, has contributed to the city’s continued growth and prosperity. Their collaborative approach 
ensures that each service is delivered efficiently and with the utmost care. 

I wholeheartedly recommend the City of Proctor, Minnesota, for anyone seeking a community that is 
both well-managed and committed to the well-being of its residents. It is a city that exemplifies 
dedication and service. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Vetrano 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

2233 Ibarra Avenue Southeast, Buffalo, Minnesota, 55313 www.schooleymitchell.com/nvetrano   
Main: 763-439-0133 Email: nick.vetrano@schooleymitchell.com 
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